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Comments: Hi there,

 

I'm writing to ask the USFS not to go forward with this old-growth clear-cutting and road building idea in the

Tongass. We have so few places in America with real, road-less wilderness. Like many other outdoorsy young

people, I hope to be able to see the Tongass myself one day. So don't cut down the trees and slice it up with

roads. We have enough parks surrounded by roads in the lower 48, and enough trees that it makes zero sense

to cut down old-growth forest. Like honestly who came up with this terrible idea. I would like to know.


